
The Holland Landing Highlights

School Website hollandlanding.ps.yrdsb.ca
School Attendance Reporting yrdsb.edsby.com
School Cash Online yrdsb.schoolcashonline.com
School Bus Info schoolbuscity.com
HLPS Twitter @hlpsyr

Holland Landing Public School
16 Holland River Blvd.

Holland Landing, ON L9N 1C5
Tel: 905.836.6614
Fax: 905.836.7882

May 21, 2021
From the Office

Have a safe and happy long weekend!
YRDSB 2020-2021 Student and Family Surveys

Student and family input is important to us. The York Region District School Board will be conducting two surveys to
collect feedback from students (Grades 7-12) and families (Grades K-12) to understand their experiences of learning
during this school year.

Surveys will be available online between May 26 and June 18, 2021. All students in Grades 7-12 will be invited to
participate in the Student Survey. Families of students in Grades K-12 will be invited to complete the Family Survey.
Surveys will take about 15 to 20 minutes to complete.

The surveys will include questions related to: remote learning; technology and learning tools; student engagement;
safety, discrimination and bullying; mental health and well-being; equity and inclusive learning environments; and
family/school communication. We also ask questions about students’ identities (e.g., race and gender) in order to
understand how learning experiences may differ among groups of students, and to promote a safe and inclusive
school climate for all students.

The Family Survey will be available online in English, Arabic, Simplified Chinese, Traditional Chinese, Farsi, Gujarati,
Hebrew, Korean, Punjabi, Russian, Tamil, Turkish Urdu, and Vietnamese. To accommodate participants with varying
exceptionalities, both the family and student surveys can be completed using voice recognition software such as
Google Read & Write. For your reference, a copy of the surveys as well as translated versions of the Family Survey and
this email are available on the YRDSB website.

Surveys are anonymous and confidential. No information will be collected that has the potential to identify
individuals. Surveys are voluntary and respondents will have the option to skip any questions they do not want to
answer.

Information provided in these surveys will only be accessible by staff in YRDSB’s Research and Assessment Services
Department. The third party data collection tool we use will also have access to responses until Research and
Assessment Services’ removes them after the surveys are closed. Storage and retention of data will follow Board
Policy and Procedure #160.0 Records and Information Management.

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/hollandlanding.ps
https://yrdsb.edsby.com/
https://yrdsb.schoolcashonline.com/
http://net.schoolbuscity.com/
https://twitter.com/hlpsyr
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/about-us/departments/research-services/school-climate-surveys
http://www.yrdsb.ca/boarddocs/Documents/PP-recordsandinformationmanagement-160.pdf
http://www.yrdsb.ca/boarddocs/Documents/PP-recordsandinformationmanagement-160.pdf


Results from the surveys will be used to inform school and Board planning, and to inform programs and strategies that
help to ensure safe, inclusive, and respectful school environments that help support student achievement and
well-being. Results will be shared with Trustees, schools, Board departments, and the public in Fall, 2021.

Students in Grades 7-12 will receive an email notifying them that a survey will be available. When the survey opens,
students will receive an invitation to complete the Student Survey through their GAPPS school account.
Parents/guardians will receive an invitation to complete the Family Survey through the email address that is on file at
their child’s school.

If you do not want your child(ren) in Grades 7-12 to receive the Student Survey invitation, please contact
research.services@yrdsb.ca no later than May 24, 2021.

This important initiative will help further our vision as we work together to listen to the voices of students and
families to continue meeting their diverse needs. Thank you for your support.

Parent, Family and Community Engagement Advisory Committee - Request for Membership Applications

York Region District School Board invites parents/guardians to apply for membership on the Board’s Parent, Family
and Community Engagement Advisory Committee (PEAC). PEAC supports parent engagement at the Board level in
order to improve student achievement and well-being. It represents the collective voice of parents who have children
attending public schools in York Region.

Parents/guardians interested in serving on PEAC are asked to submit an electronic application by Tuesday, June 15,
2021. The following school areas are receiving applications for the next term:
· CEC Central - Elementary
· CEC East - Elementary and Secondary
· CEC North - Elementary and Secondary
· CEC West - Elementary

Applications should be submitted using one of the methods below:
· submit the ONLINE Application Form or;
· email Leadership Development and Engagement or;
· call Leadership Development and Engagement at 905-727-0022 ext. 3650

For more information about this parent and community engagement opportunity, please join an information session
on Monday, May 31 at 7:30 p.m.. Registration information is available on the YRDSB website.

School Council

Please consider joining our FlipGive fundraising team! We’ve raised $769.82 so far!

❖ How to participate;
➢ Download the FlipGive App or visit www.flipgive.com/join to
sign up
➢ When asked to “join existing team”, enter our unique team code:
YF9WHZ
➢ Have fun shopping!

https://www2.yrdsb.ca/student-support/family-engagement/parent-family-and-community-engagement-advisory-committee-peac
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/student-support/family-engagement/parent-family-and-community-engagement-advisory-committee-peac
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfFx0Pvx1Ur2MRYVAB9SQsXsBBZuD-KlkzPJ9fraK39hNEsvg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/student-support/family-engagement/parent-family-and-community-engagement-advisory-committee-peac
http://www.flipgive.com/join


Reach Out!
If you have a question for our School Council, or any items you would like to be brought to our attention, please email
our Chair - Zalema Mavor holland.landing.ps@sc.yrdsb.ca

Highlights from the Week

Mrs. Companion’s Grade 2 class sent some sunny
equation flowers to brighten our day!

mailto:holland.landing.ps@sc.yrdsb.ca


Looking Ahead

May… 26 - Get Real Movement Anti-Racism virtual workshop 6-8
28 - Hurricane of the Month
31 - PA Day - no school


